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As a current resident of eastern Oregon and a previous resident of Gold Beach and 

Newport, I strongly encourage this funding to support the continued development of 

the Oregon Coast Trail. I have enjoyed sections of this trail many times and continue 

to enjoy it when I visit the Oregon Coast, however, there is a lot of improvements that 

need to be made to the trail infrastructure in order to develop the trail to its greatest 

potential.    


